
 

Year 3 would like to invite you to a 

writing workshop. 

 

Are you a parent of a child in Y3?  

Your child would like the opportunity 

to teach you the basics of  

grammar and writing. 

 

 

ON: Monday 6th February 

AT: 2:15pm-3pm 

WHERE: Main Hall—Hillcross Primary 

Please arrive promptly for 2.15pm 

 

 

YEAR 3 PRESENTATION 


